
SOUTHEAST ISLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT
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Meeting: June 24, 2022 – Special Board of Education Meeting

Category: Business Item

Subject: Final Reading, FY 2023 General Fund Budget

RECOMMENDATION
It is the administration’s recommendation that the School Board approve the FY 2023 general 
fund budget.

PERTINENT FACTS:
A budget committee made up of district-wide staff has been working on the development of the 
FY 2023 general fund budget.  Tonight, we reviewed the final proposal during the work session 
before the meeting.  

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
Approve the FY 2023 general fund budget.
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